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Mumbai seminar

The focus of the event was charterers’ 
liabilities – highlighting the main 
risks and the insurance solutions 
that are available in the market. 

The talk drew participants’ attention 
to the fact that charterers have a very 
real exposure to claims which the 
charterers’ liability cover is tailored to 
meet, even as those needs evolve. 

Although losses are lower in frequency 
than owners’ claims, they can be significant 
in value. The presentations examined the 
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main risks faced by charterers and the 
cover solutions available from the club, 
which remains committed to meeting 
the evolving needs of our charterer 
members. These are outlined in more 
detail in this special edition bulletin. 

The presentations raised many relevant 
issues for all participants and sparked 
an engaging question and answer 
session, with conversations on the 
subject continuing over drinks during the 
reception that followed the seminar.

Above: Rupert Banks, Regional Claims Director of Standard Asia speaking on charterers’ liabilities in Mumbai.

As part of the club’s ongoing commitment to the Indian 
market, on 4 May 2017, The Standard Club held a seminar for 
its members at The Taj Mahal Palace Hotel in Mumbai. 
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